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I oppose SB 579. A person who has been lawfully convicted of a felony has forfeited 

their right to vote. In many states felons are not able to vote even after being 

released from prison. It is unreasonable to allow a convicted felon in prison the right 

to vote; perhaps after they have served their time and proven themselves, they can 

earn back the right to vote, but not while actively serving time. I strongly oppose SB 

579 .  


